
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 July 2022 
 

Dear Shalom Year 10 Parents/Guardians 
 
RYDA is a National Road Safety education program for youth in Australia. It provides youth with the skills 
and strategies they need to stay safe on the roads. 
 
The RYDA workshop features highly engaging practical demonstrations, real-life narratives, videos, 
quizzes and interactive role play. The RYDA approach supports youth development in a number of areas 
including social resilience and anticipating and managing risk. Created for senior high schools, RYDA gives 
students a unique opportunity to set road safety goals and build strategies alongside the friends they will 
most likely be riding with, as drivers or passengers. At the workshop, students attend six interactive 
sessions at a dedicated venue over the course of a school day. Back in the classroom, we give teachers 
everything they need to continue the learning throughout the school year. 
 
On Wednesday 24 August – All of our Year 10 Students will attend a one-day workshop organized by Britt 
Duncan from the Queensland Police Service Bundaberg in cooperation with Rotary Bundaberg. 
 
Buses are organised by Bundaberg Police and Rotary. They will transport the students and staff to and 
from the venue on the day. The Buses will depart Shalom at approx. 9.00 am and return before 3.00 pm 
on this day. 
 
The workshop will be held at the Bundaberg Recreational Precinct, Kendalls Road. 
 
Lunch is also supplied for the students and staff, free. If your student requires any special dietary 
requirements for the lunch please complete the attached google form. 
 
Special Dietary Requirements Form 

 
Regards 

 

 
 
Peter Robinson 
Student Welfare 
High Performance Program 
After School Activities 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdQQAx4JPphb7oQ0dT5iQ53M_rES6XxSvKI-jIPq0JKZHKXbw/viewform

